From: Kristin Suter

To: HHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2001

Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 9:12:19 PM
To Whom It May Concern:

As a lifelong resident (39 years) of Portland, I am ** AGAINST** HB2001. It would destroy what remains of
Portland’s character and livability. Please **REJECT** this proposal.

Kristin Suter
3611 NE Senate St
Portland, OR, 97232

Sent from my iPhone
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